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TurkeyPointCEm Resource

From: Jordan Oria [jordanoria1998@gmail.com]
Sent: Sunday, May 17, 2015 2:03 PM
To: TurkeyPointCOLEIS Resource
Subject: Proposed FPL Expansion

 
To whom it may concern, 
 
 
I recently read the article regarding FPL expansion published on 6 May 2015 in the Miami Herald. Throughout 
the past year I have learned and read extensively about Florida Power and Light, and listened to Mayor 
Stoddard's comments on the effects of power line construction. As a student of MAST Academy and the 
Cambridge program I completed two projects connected to this matter. I am fearful of the monopolistic and 
lobbying power FPL has managed to obtain in our city. I believe the proposed FPL expansion should be 
rejected as it brings along a plethora of both seen and unpredictable consequences. I hope that the Nuclear 
Regulatory Commission values safety or profit. 
 
 
Regards, 
Jordan Oria 
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